
Subject: Fwd: More on Lower Griffen Switchback Trail
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: 4/15/2016 4:30 PM
To: Corrie Kost <corrie@kost.ca>

No post.  FONVCA review.

-Brian

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:More on Lower Griffen Switchback Trail

Date:Fri, 15 Apr 2016 15:11:28 -0700
From:Monica Craver <mecraver@shaw.ca>

To:Wayne Maskall <maskallw@dnv.org>, Susan Rogers <rogerss@dnv.org>, Gavin Joyce <JoyceG@dnv.org>
CC:DNVMayor and Council <council@dnv.org>, fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear Mr. Maskall, et al.:

Don't let the "NSMBA - TAP Builders" touch this trail.  It's not sustainable,
especially for the frog pond!  Please let this trail go "amazing" back to
nature/restoration.

Thank you!
--Monica Craver--

http://www.trailforks.com/report/49139/
Big tree down about half way down. Armoring coming out in a lot of places. One of the
only trails that's not amazing right now.

Official Report

NSMBA - TAP Builders

Submitted on Thu 2016-04-14 @ 8:40pm

By nzstormer TAP NSMBA

***********************************************************************
"If I keep a green bough in my heart the singing bird will come."
~Chinese proverb
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